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December 14, 2010

Mr. Jack Curtis

Curtis Oil Company

4997 Miller Trunk Highway
Duluth, MN 55811

RE: Request For Additional Work
Site: Junction Food-N-Fuel, 5493 Miller Trunk Highway, Hermantown, 55811
Site ID#: LEAK00003534

Dear Mr. Curtis:

The Minnesota Pollution Control Agency (MPCA) staff has reviewed the report titled. "Project
Update", dated October 14, 2010. Based upon the information provided in the report, it has been
determined that additional information is required at the above-referenced property. Specifically,
the following information should be provided:

1. Please submit an updated DCAD describing your proposed correction actions prior to
beginning any further work.

The MPCA staff request that the work be completed within 1 month of the date of this letter.
Failure to meet this deadline in a timely manner may result in reductions in Petrofund
reimbursement or lead to MPCA enforcement actions.

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact me at 651-757-2331 or Kevin
Mustonen, staff hydrogeologist, at 218-302-6641. If you are calling long distance, you may reach
the MPCA by calling 1-800-657-3864.

Sincerely,
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/ drew B Kevin Mustonen

Project Mapager Hydrogeologist

Petrole emediation Section Petroleum Remediation Section
Remediation Division Remediation Division
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cc: Jon Hinkel, Twin Ports Testing Inc.
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